
Electronic Church Bulletin Details 

August 19, 2018 

 

*Remember: To Silence your cell 

Phone  before entering the sanctuary* 

 

PASTORS PEARL: 

God does not require us to give up anything that it 

is for our best interest to retain. 

 

Responsive Reading 

The Model Prayer 

 

 



 

 

 

WE ARE PRAYING FOR… 

Deacon John C. Dunn 

Sis. Eleanor Carr  

Sis. Sarah Johnson 

Sis. Anna Tankersley 

Sis. Brenda Tutt 

Bro. Henry Keller  

Sis. Verdi Holmes 

Bro. Lionel Bell 

 



 

             

Greater Mt. Canaan Baptist Church, 

Family will celebrate the church’s 118th 

Anniversary on August 26, at 2:30PM  

Special  guest will  be Rev. Chuck 

Smallwood and the Fairview Baptist 

Church Family.  

       Everyone is invited to attend. 

 

 


